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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians: Report cards were sent home with students on October 31st. This is the 
single most important document the school sends home throughout the year.  Please take time to 
review your child’s progress. Parent-teacher conferences will be held on the 20th and 25th of 
November from 3:30 to 7:00 p.m. I/we encourage you to make an appointment through the 
secretary to meet with your child’s teachers. P.T. conferences are not just for students that 
perform well or poorly, they’re for every student. Call the office and schedule an appointment 
today at 330-898-8599. There will no school for students on the 21st due to a professional day 
for staff, which will be held at Mineral Ridge in Weathersfield Township. The holiday season is 
drawing near and the weather is changing accordingly. Have a safe month, enjoy your holiday, 

be careful.                                               Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

          Students of the Month 
 
The following students have been 
selected as Students of the Month 
for October, 2014.  We are proud 
of all our student’s accomplish-
ments! 
 
6th grade 
Helena Meeks 
Leon Miranda 
 
7th grade 
Diamond Hineman-Haak 
Konner Johnston 
 
8th grade 
Olivia Williams 
Brady Phillips 

  Important Dates 
 
November 19………..Picture Make-up Day 
November 20 & 25….....….……...…….PTC 
November 21…...Professional Development 
Day-No school 
November 26,27,& 28…Thanksgiving Break 
December 1………………....Classes Resume 
 
 

     Library Corner 
The book fair is coming! Yes, the annual Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library Tuesday, No-
vember 18th through Tuesday, November 25th; so mark your calendars.  The book fair will be open 
each school day from 7:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. as well as Parent/Teacher Conference. Please stop in to 
look at the merchandise and buy a book or two to promote literacy and the school library. (We can 
accept cash or checks made payable to LaBrae High School at the book fair). We look forward to see-
ing you at our 2014 Scholastic Book Fair! 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES: 

LaBrae Middle School will have Parent-Teacher Conferences on 
November 20th and November 25th from 3:30 to 7:00 p.m. Please 
call the middle school office at 330-898-8599 to schedule an ap-
pointment.  Conferences are 15 minutes each. 
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